
English
In English this half-term, the children 
will be focusing on persuasive writing 
in adverts.  We will look at holiday 
adverts and then move on to the 
children creating their own persuasive 
advert for a chocolate bar they will 
design.

Maths
In Maths this half-term, the children will 
be studying 2D and 3D shapes and its 
properties. We will also be learning how 
to tell the time: O’clock, half past, 
quarter past and quarter to. For 
Geometry we will be looking at direction 
and position. We will also be learning 
about measurements. 

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s 
Maths: Find 2D and 3D shapes around the home and 
outdoors. Practice telling the time using a clock. 
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Trips and Experiences
SAVE THE DATE!

Trip to Southend 
beach! 

On 23rd May 2024

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s English:
Discuss with your child what are the key features of 
persuasive writing (rhetorical question, detailed 
information, adjectives, adverbs and snappy slogans)

Science This term for Science we will be learning 
about plants. We will be labelling 
different parts of a plant and  look at life 
cycles of plants. Children will also be 
looking at what a plant requires to stay 
healthy, such as water, sunshine etc. 

Topic This half-term we will be focusing on 
Geography. We will be using keys on 
maps to identify different places of 
interest. We will be recapping the 7 
continents and the 5 oceans.  We will be 
drawing our own maps and using 
agreed symbols to create a key 
ourselves.

Extra Information
P.E: PE will continue to be on Tuesday and Thursday.
Water Bottle: Please send children in with a reusable bottle or a shop brought bottle.  Label with child's name.  
Only water please.
Merits: Merits are awarded for behaviour, reading and homework.  Reading records must be in school everyday.
Homework: Homework is set on Google Classroom every Friday.  Homework is due on Wednesday morning.  

Spellings are set on Google 
Classroom every Friday.  
Spelling test will be the 
following Friday. 


